
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                         

 

                                                        

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Click here to view our upcoming events.  
 
 

• 21st June - Collaboration Exams 
commence. 

• Year 7 Parents’ evening – 11th May 
 
Click here to view our term dates. 
 
 

Click here to view our latest news articles. 
 
Why not also follow us on Facebook 
@ShrewsburyAcademy for a wealth of 
content, from student, staff and school 
celebrations, to competitions. We encourage 
you to get interactive with our posts! 
 

To hear about news from across the Trust, 
why not also follow @MarchesAcademyTrust. 
 
 
 
 

 
 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

Basic Equipment is needed for ALL lessons. Please ensure you have a bag, planner and a pencil case, 
containing a pen, pencil, ruler, rubber etc. If you require any equipment, Mrs Lutz has equipment for 
sale every day at discounted prices.  

 

NEWS 

 

      | Shrewsbury Academy, Corndon Crescent, Shrewsbury, SY1 4LL 
      | 01743 276700 
      | info@shr.mmat.co.uk 
      | shrewsburyacademy.co.uk 
 

Concerns at School? 

Should you have a concern about 

your child or school, please discuss 

these with Form Tutor or Head of 

Year in the first instance.  If you still 

wish to make contact with the 

Headteacher, please telephone the 

school and ask for Mr Taylor’s PA or 

email her, on 

sarah.compton@shr.mmat.co.uk and 

she will arrange for to either speak or 

meet with Mr Taylor. 

We also have a pastoral email – 

shr.pastoral@shr.mmat.co.uk  that 

you can contact to raise any concerns 

you might have.  Please note that this 

will be monitored regularly.  

 

SEN Queries 

If you have concerns regarding a 

student's learning needs, would like 

to request additional support/advice 

or if you have received a SEN related 

parent query, please complete the 

internal SEND referral form and send 

it to the following email address: 

sendadmin@shr.mmat.co.uk   

Referral forms 

 

Dear Families 
 
As we edge closer to the summer holidays, we are entering an exciting time for the school. The 

build project to convert what was Sundorne Juniors, is nearing its refurbishment and will be 

handed to us at the end of the term. This will, in itself, offer 15 new state of the art classrooms 

as well as some much needed additional outdoor space. 

The build now enters a new phase where the Science and MFL areas will be renovated whilst 

work continues on the huge extension which will provide a much-needed Library, nine brand 

new science laboratories, as well as new spaces for Design and Technology, Food and 

Graphic Drawing. You will see some update pictures below. This will be available to us in 2026!   

I would also like to take this opportunity to thank year 11, who have their final exams this 

week, for their superb effort and behaviour during the exam season. We have very high hopes 

for this cohort, and I can genuinely say that this is a lovely year group who will be missed by 

staff. We wish them every success in the future.  

 

 

 

 

 
 

    
 

 

 

   Mr Jim Taulor 
Headteacher 

Monday 17th June 2024 

Steam Science Challenge 

Science, technology engineering and maths continues weekly with Miss  

Allsopp. Please see her to get involved with the fun and be the scientists 

of the future! 
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